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February 18, 2014 
 
The Somers Fire Department is seeking proposals for the design, fabrication, test and 
delivery of a Fire Department 3000 gallon tanker. The tanker will be an “elliptical tank” 
configuration with stainless steel compartments. It will have a 1250 gpm pump and be in 
compliance with the current edition of NFPA 1901.  
 
Copies of the Request for Proposal may be obtained by contacting:  
 
Town of Somers 
Town Clerk 
alogan@somersct.gov 
 
There is no charge for an email electronic copy. There is a $5.00 charge for a paper 
copy. Checks are to be made out to the Town of Somers. 
 
The bids shall be returned by 4:00 pm on March 6, 2014 in a sealed envelope marked 
“Fire Department Tanker Bid” to: 
 
Town of Somers 
Town Clerk 
PO box 308 
600 Main Street 
Somers, CT 06071 
 
The Somers Fire Department reserves the right to reject any and all bids, or to accept 
any bid, which would be in the best interest of the Somers Fire Department, whether or 
not that bid was the lowest monetary bid, and further reserves the right to waive any 
informalities, omissions, excess verbiage, or technical defects in the bidding or changes 
in the specifications which would result in better service to the Fire Department at its 
option.  
 
Bidders should be an Affirmative Action / Equal Opportunity Employer. Minority / 
Women Business Enterprises are encouraged to apply. 
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